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Re: Feasibility of a Snow Windrow Removal Assistance Program 

To:  Mayor and Members of Council 

From:  Councillor Rachel Gilliland 

Date:  January 31, 2023 

Whereas a snow windrow is the pile of snow at the end of the driveway created by 
snowplows when they clear the road that can be physically hazardous to some seniors 
or be challenging for people with certain disabilities; and 

Whereas many municipalities such as King, Markham, and Whitchurch-Stouffville have 
developed a special application for a snow windrow removal assistance program to 
address these unique circumstances; 

1. Now Therefore Be It Hereby Resolved That staff report back with the feasibility of 
introducing a special application for a snow windrow removal assistance program 
showing various application parameters, future budget implications, and piloting 
options. 


